
 
From: Amy Marasco  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 4:02 PM 
To: Magill, Jonathan <Jonathan.Magill@york.ca> 
Subject: Re: York Region - Electronic Deputation Request Submission 
 
I think Mr Perrelli outlines it clearly but maybe I can get to the point: Open up York Region and council 
members vote to support what the community wants: No more lockdowns!  Enough is enough.  Open 
businesses, gyms restaurants, schools that are NOT spreaders according to our own health officials! 
These are illegal and unconstitutional measures that are being challenged in court..but in the meantime, 
MORE people are suffering and dying from these measures than they ever will from this flu and that is 
FACT. Those who keep voting to continue these measures are accountable for the damage being caused 
to citizens of york region and around the world. Its time for our council representatives to do their jobs 
and stand up for us and set an example  for other regions to follow!  
 
Amy 
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